
 

 

 
 

No.AIRF/24(C)           Dated: January 5, 2012 
 
 
The General Secretaries, 
All Affiliated Unions, 
 
Dear Comrades, 
 

Sub: Grant of annual increment to those employees date of  
         annual increment of whom fell between February to June  
         before implementation of VI CPC recommendations    

 
You will be glad to know that our long pending demand of granting 

annual increment to those whose date of increment fell between February to 
June 2006 w.e.f. July 2006 has been acceded to in the meeting of the 
National Anomaly Committee held on date, orders to this effect will be issued 
shortly. 

 
I congratulate all of you on this great victory of AIRF with the hope 

that you will keep up with the same enthusiasm and zeal during the time to 
come.   

 
With warm greetings! 

 
           Comradely yours, 
 
 

(Shiva Gopal Mishra) 
            General Secretary 
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